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When you don’t report it hurts everyone.
Last year 1,776 people didn't tell us they
landed a new job and illegally continued
collecting unemployment insurance benefits -
long after they went back to work.

When that happens, Idaho employers like
you end up paying more in unemployment
insurance taxes.

That s just not right. And it’s against the law.
What's worse is some of those people might
have been working for you for months before
they were stopped, and that's not good for
anyone’s business - especially yours.

When Idaho businesses report their new
hires, it's easier - and quicker - to put an
end to unemployment insurance fraud and
overpayments.

Reporting helps lower tax rates.

So if you're an Idaho business owner,
remember us when you fill out their W-4
and |-9 and report your new hires within 20
days of their start date.

Report online or simply add the employee
start date and your federal employer
identification number to the bottom of
the W-4 and fax, mail or drop a copy off at
any of our 25 local offices.
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